Oklahoma Business Ethics Consortium

August 8, 2007 ~  11:30 to 1:00

Agenda

I. WELCOME & KUDOS
                                                                     Bob Byrne, President ~ OkEthics Foundation  









              Ethics Advisor, Boeing
· Colin Autin, Oklahoma Accountancy Board, for preparing the evaluation forms and CPE certificates.
· Greg Byers with Sinclair Broadcast Group (Chairperson)
 Mary Kay Huggard and the Principal Technologies Inc. team  for  spearheading our registration process

· Joshua Jantz with Character First! for preparing the name tags 
· Connie Barwick – Maximum Multi Media Creations for the pre-meeting Power Point presentations
   Special note: Connie is also responsible for processing OkEthics invoices & monitoring website activities.

· Valerie Fried (Capitol Abstract) & Shannon Hiebert (Enterprise Rent-A-Car) for facilitator gifts.

· Shannon Hiebert for photocopies and handouts.

· Website Transition Team – (Connie Barwick and Kellian Schneider, Consultants “Extraordinaire” and team members Rob Martinek (Bama) Shere Rockwell (Deloitte & Touche), Scott Klososky (Future Point of View)
· The Greater OKC Chamber of Commerce (especially Robin Roberts) for help in promoting the upcoming September event featuring James Bell, Chief Financial Officer with Boeing.

II. Guiding principles                                                                                                      Bob Byrne, President ~ OkEthics Foundation  









              Ethics Advisor, Boeing

· Respect:

· Members may become aware of confidential information shared by others in an effort to determine an ethical course of action.  We ask members to be sensitive in recognizing and respecting the efforts made toward achieving ethical behavior. In that vein, public disclosure of this information is discouraged. 

· We respect other members and the process by:

· Exhibiting listening skills and actively listening to discussions

· Being open to other points of view and outcomes

· We are an inclusive organization and demonstrate this by welcoming members who are in different stages of learning as applied to ethical behavior.
· Honor:

· We express gratefulness to our hosts, sponsors and speakers.

· Realizing that each of us is in a mode of continual learning, we demonstrate humility, care and compassion when sharing our thoughts and knowledge.

iii. round table facilitator introductions & PROCESS  Shannon Hiebert, President of OkEthics Council;                                                                                                  
Human Resources Manager, Enterprise Rent-A-Car

· 25-minutes for facilitation & discussion then change tables

· Complete evaluation forms (pens on table)

· CPE’s available at end of program

IV. UPCOMING CONSORTIUM EVENTS –                                                                             Shannon Warren, OkEthics Founder                               
Advance reservations required for all events ~ Visit our website at www.okethics.org or 
call 858-2233;    Member discounts apply regardless of location.

                        MEMBERSHIP DRIVE KICK-OFF BEGINS IN SEPTEMBER ~ 
                                                 ARE YOU ON OUR MAILING LIST?
OKC Chapter  
· September 26 (Note  ***CHANGE*** in date) - James Bell, Chief Financial Officer, BOEING

·  October 10 – Burns Hargis, Vice Chair of Bank of Oklahoma, N.A.
·  January 8, 2008 -   Lindy Ritz, Director of the Mike Moroney Aeronautical Center (FAA)
·  March 12, 2008 – “Religion’s Impact on Ethical Decision-Making in the Workplace” 
Panel of clerics lead by moderator, Dr. Vince Orza, Dean of Meinders School of Business, OCU; 
confirmed Dr. Bob Long from St. Luke’s Methodist Church; others invited ~ stay tuned!

[image: image2.wmf]Tulsa Chapter    
August 23 – Sharon King Davis, 
“Ethics: From Business to the Belvedere”
Norman Chapter

Postponed for summer vacations.

Summer Discussion Series:  Monday, August 13

      “The Lucifer Effect:  How Good People 
     Turn Evil” by Dr. Zimbardo;



ONE seat available for business professional to engage in this stimulating small group discussion with participants Dr. Eric Day and Dr. Howard Stein of OU. Call Shannon at 858-2233 for details ~  first come, first served.  
V. Other Programs Related to Ethics
SPECIAL EVENT:            FAMOUS AMOS TO VISIT OKC!

Character First! 2007 September Month of Character

Wally Amos, August 28

Character Community Banquet, 
Western Heritage and Cowboy Hall of Fame Museum
call 405-526-0001 ext. 120

 Educational Partnership Plan – 2007   For the past two years, The Oklahoman has partnered with the Character Council of Central Oklahoma to educate students on the importance of being a person of good character. Last year, students were asked to write an essay on a person of character and more than 1,000 essays were submitted by Oklahoma students. Because of the success of this program, and the need to develop good character traits at the elementary and middle school levels, which then leads to the development of future business leaders in Oklahoma.   Sponsors needed!  
Character First – Business Leaders Breakfast/Luncheon
No breakfast; lunch only on August 28; – “Dependability in the Workplace”;   Cost is $10

Dependability vs. Inconsistency: Fulfilling what I consented to do, even if it means unexpected sacrifice 

"To be trusted is a greater compliment than to be loved."  —George MacDonald
RSVP: 815-0001 or visit the Character Council Website at http://www.characterok.org/
VI . ADJOURN










                     1:00

PLEASE HELP US CONTROL COSTS BY LEAVING YOUR NAME TAG HERE!
PLEASE SEE COLIN AUTIN AT THE REGISTRATION TABLE FOR YOUR CPE CERTIFICATE  ADDITIONAL VOLUNTEER HELP NEEDED TO EXPEDIT THIS PROCESS; 
MUST WRITE NAME ON CERTIFICATE BEFORE EXITING

While these round table topics are recommended for 1 CPE credit in ethics, participants are individually responsible for determining if this course meets the acceptable guidelines set forth by his/her reporting authority for CPE credit and as is relevant to his/her specific area of practice.











NOTE:   Members of the Oklahoma Business Ethics Consortium frequently share information concerning various issues and developments that may have legal implications. The discussions, commentary, and handouts at Consortium meetings or presentations to other organizations are for general informational purposes only.  They cover only some aspects of the subject topic, and do not constitute a complete legal analysis of the topic or how it might apply to any particular set of facts.  Before taking any action based on information presented by a Consortium member, participants are encouraged to consult a qualified attorney.  The observations and comments of presenters at Consortium meetings and networking are the views and opinions of the presenter and do not constitute the opinion or policies of the Consortium or any of its members.���














